
 

 

WILTON & BARFORD CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher Mr R Boase 

Burcombe Lane 
Wilton 
Wilts 
SP2 OES 
Tel:  01722  742621 
Email: admin@wiltonandbarford.wilts.sch.uk 

Inspired to Learn 
Supported to Succeed 
Encouraged to Excel 

 

www.wiltonandbarford.wilts.sch.uk 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Salisbury Playhouse Theatre Visit – Thursday 1st February 2018 

 

We have planned a trip to see Little Red Riding Hood at Salisbury Playhouse on Thursday 1st February as 

part of the Playhouse project. 

 

The show starts at 10.30am and the children will be back to school in time for lunch. We are travelling by 

the school minibus. Therefore there will be no cost for this trip.  

 

Children will need to wear their school uniform and sensible shoes as we are walking from the carpark to 

the venue. They will also require a coat as the weather can be unpredictable at this time of the year. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

A. Gulliver 

 

Mrs A Gulliver 

Sapphire Class Teacher 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
Sappire Class Trip to Salisbury Playhouse  (Return to Class by Wednesday 31st January 2018) 

 

Name of Pupil ……………………………………………………………………………............................................................. 

 

I do/do not* give permission for my child to participate in the Sapphire class Playhouse trip. 

 

 

Emergency contact number ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Name of emergency contact …………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

       Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………………..                                   Date ……………………………………….. 

 


